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st

 KSFFA Conference 
 

VENDOR INFORMATION PACKET 

 

The annual Kansas State Firefighters Association Conference is just around the corner,  

April 25
th
 – 27

th
, 2019 in Salina Kansas.  It is to be held at the Hilton Garden Inn / Conference 

Center located at 3320 S 9
th
 Street.  We would like to invite you to come and be part of our 

venue and to display your products to our fellow firefighters from across the state.  

 

To be apart of the conference as a vendor, please fill out the attached Vendor Registration 

Form and return with your check by April 9
th 

2019.  Your contact person for this valuable 

occasion will be Shane Pearson, (shane.pearson@salina.org), of the Salina Fire Department 

and please address your check(s) to the Salina Firefighter Trust Fund.   

 

The conference center will be open for vendor set up on April 24
th
 at 12:00 noon till 6:00 p.m.  

We need to have everything removed by Friday April 26
th
 at 12:00 noon. We are anticipating a 

great turn out for this conference and for Vendors Night, held April 25
th
 from 4:30 p.m. till over. 

 

Accommodations for your stay in Salina maybe made at the Hilton Garden Inn 3320 S 9
th
 

Salina, KS 67401 (785) 309-0440, and request the FRA Conference block of rooms. 

 

If you would like to pass this information along to other vendors that you might know that 

would like the opportunity to come and show their products, please have them go to the 

KSFFA webpage for a Vendor Registration Form.  Thank you in advance and we can’t wait to 

see you in Salina at the conference. 

 

 

 

 

 

 __________________________  

Mark Grosland, Sec/Tres 

 

 

 


